
From: Jo Elvin  
Sent: 05 December 2022 17:55 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/2255/P 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
With respect to the planning application referenced in the subject line, we 
support Great Ormond Street Hospital's application for a new Children’s 
Cancer Centre.  
 
It is really important that GOSH is able to develop and modernise its facilities 
so it can continue to provide high quality cancer services, in the very best 
environment, allowing for innovation and research to take place easily.  
 
Having such a development at GOSH in Bloomsbury, is very important for 
patients from across the region, so they can easily access this highly 
specialised complex care and treatment. 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jo Elvin 
 

 

Jo Elvin 
CEO 
Children with Cancer UK 
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Children with Cancer UK. Registered Charity Numbe

https://www.childrenwithcancer.org.uk/
https://www.childrenwithcancer.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/childrenwithcanceruk
https://twitter.com/cwc_uk
https://www.linkedin.com/company/children-with-cancer-uk
https://www.instagram.com/childrenwithcanceruk/


r. 298405. A company limited by guarantee.  

Registered in England No. 4960054. Registered offic
e: 51 Great Ormond Street, London WC1N 3JQ 

Telephone: 020 7404 0808. Email: info@childrenwit
hcancer.org.uk 
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